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Attendees at the Feb & April 2013 Workshops 

 

I wanted to briefly thank everyone for being so gracious and willing to help my staff in 
our Continuous Improvement Program.  The February PROScreen Professional Screen 
Making Workshop was a great success. 

Everyone at Mind’s Eye Graphics was very willing to answer any and all questions that 
my staff and I had. 

The attendees and I had a brief meeting this morning and we compiled our thoughts 
and came up with 18 different things that we would like to improve/change after this 
weekend. Many of these came from the Mind's Eye Staff. 

Once again, thanks and we look forward to attending more events at Mind’s Eye. 

- Mark 

I want to THANK YOU so much for putting PROScreen- Professional Screen making 
February workshop all together, and for sharing and teaching others in this industry. It 
was worth every penny. 

Once again, thank you for opening your doors, your knowledge, & your 
contacts/relationships with us. We wish you continued success & beyond! 

 -Paige 

The seminar is packed full of information relating to screens. Every topic/issue was       
addressed! 

 -Rob 

Greg Kitson and Mind’s Eye Graphics are successful and highly respected in our 
industry, because they help to make out industry better and each of us to be more 
profitable, instead of viewing other screen printing companies as competitors.   
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